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Partner Brian Woolley was featured on Kansas City’s KSHB-TV 41 in an on-air story 
about the process of reopening businesses in the city. In the interview, 
commenting on overlapping government requirements, Brian states: “If you’ve got 
a choice among different kinds of restrictions, pick the one that’s the most 
protective of your employees because you really can’t go wrong that way.”
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